
FAIRNESS IN BC’S  
PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
The Ombudsperson is investigating the circumstances 
in which BC’s public K-12 schools are asking or telling 
students not to attend school. We will assess whether 
those practices are fair for all students, especially 
those with disabilities or diverse abilities who end up  
at home with little to no support or time with teachers 
and classmates.

We want to hear from you!
We invite everyone who works directly with students – 
including teachers, education assistants, principals, 
vice-principals, speech pathologists, occupational 
therapists, psychologists, teachers of the deaf and 
hard of hearing, physiotherapists, counsellors, 
nurses, and others – to share their experiences. 

Your experiences are important to us.
Share your insight through our confidential online 
questionnaire. Your input will help us understand what 
is happening in schools across BC. 

To participate, scan the  
QR code or visit Fairness  
in BC’s public schools

https://bcombudsperson.ca/fairness-public-schools
https://bcombudsperson.ca/fairness-public-schools

